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May 18, 2020 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
It is time to have an Indian Education Committee (IEC) advisory meeting to gather input on the Title VI 
grant I submit on behalf of the school district.  The grant is due in June and I need to meet with the advisory 
council for input and signatures before I take it to the board for approval on June 8, 2020 and then submit 
the application. It will be a little different this year because of the COVID-19 restrictions, so the meeting will 
be held over Zoom.  You will need to have the internet and the Zoom app for you to be able to attend. It is 
imperative that I have attendance at this meeting so please respond to me if you can attend this Zoom 
meeting so I can send out an invitation. If you respond to ​susan.sharkey@colstrip.k12.mt.us​ ​it would be 
greatly appreciated. 
 
I am looking to have this meeting on June 2nd at 6:00 p.m. if that works for you.  Depending on who can 
attend I can adjust the meeting time.  I am really flexible so whatever works for you, I can accomodate.  We 
will need to get your signature on the attendance form so I will be sending JD Oldmouse around for 
signatures at a later date.  
 
If you are interested in serving on this committee for the next school year, it would be greatly appreciated. 
We will meet at least three times a year.  
 
I am looking forward to hearing from you. I appreciate you all and what you help us accomplish. 
 

Sincerely, 
Susan Sharkey 
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